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November/December 2022 

Please enjoy our monthly newsletter provided to keep you informed and up-to-date on our Inspire 

Health project progression! This newsletter will provide a recap of recent events and highlight 

upcoming milestones for the HealthPlex, Norman Regional Nine, and our Porter Campus 

revitalization and construction projects 

HealthPlex 

 

 Construction on the HealthPlex stone façade continues 

 If you work at the HealthPlex you will begin to hear the constrution as crews move 

closer and closer to joining the new construction with the existing HealthPlex 

buidling 

 As a reminder, Substantial Completion is when Norman Regional gets the ‘keys’ to 

the building, so to speak 

 Substantial Completion dates will slide during construction due to weather and 

other factors 

 We will share the firm Substantial Completion date soon! 

 The renovation work within the existing HealthPlex will continue to ramp up 

 We anticipate this renovation work to continue to require slight modification in the 

way we provide our day-to-day business 

 The Inspire Health team will provide regular updates on the renovation, the 

construction, and any anticipated impacts 

 Please feel free to send all questions to InspireHealth@nrh-ok.com 

 

 

 

Construction on Stone Facade                         Important Timelines                         
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 Norman Regional Nine opened for patient care at 6:00 AM on October 24  

 A few minutes later we received our first patient! 

 Mr. Fred Rice was successfully treated and discharged from Norman Regional Nine 

and is recognized for being the first patient 

 Dr. Andy Phillips and Nurse Jeni Gregory cared for Mr. Rice, and are pictured above 

 Patient volume at the new Norman Regional Nine has surpassed expectations and 

the team at NR9 continue to be very busy 

 Below is our unoffical first patient for Norman Regional Nine 

 Brandon Gray, our Emergency Department Nursing Supervisor, had a tough test 

with Elephant, but with the excellent direction from his son Wyatt, Elephant made a 

speedy recovery and was discharged home 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Fred Rice: Norman Regional Nine First Patient  

ED Nursing Supervisor Brandon Gray taking the 
patient history from Wyatt about ‘Elephant’ 
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 The City of Norman has erected a 

construction fence around the 

future site of the Senior Wellness 

Center 

 On August 24 the Hospitality House 

was demolished to make way for 

the Behavioral Health Center—

thank you Paul Jones for the 

picture! 
 We are anticipating the 

construction fence going up within 

the next few weeks so construction 

can begin on our Behavioral Health Center 
 Be watching for announcements on the parking options coming soon 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Be sure to visit https://inspirehealthok.com for more information! 
 

Looking forward, 
 

 

Chief Operating Officer 
Norman Regional Health System 
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